
Encrypted Radio Security   Effective Date: 01SEP2015 

 

Under the Franklin County Public Safety Radio System, all law enforcement radios are encrypted and, as 
such, they should be considered security sensitive safety equipment.  This requires that, when radios 
shall be out of the control of assigned personnel or agencies, they shall be maintained in a secure 
location.  In the event that a radio cannot be maintained in a secure location, the user shall notify the 
Department of Emergency Services and the Department shall temporarily remove it from the system.  
Notice of the need to remove the radio from the system shall be given as early as possible to ensure 
system integrity. 
 

 


